
-----Original Message-----
From: Nic ole [SMTP:nw@kmail.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2000 10:40 AM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: WTO treaty

Iwriting concerning Australia's compliance with the WTO treaty. I feel
that Australian's should not support the guidelines set out by this
organisation as they are unjust towards people of the third world,
small business and are damaging to these economies
thank you for your time
Nicole Wood


